
VILLAGE OF TUXEDO PARK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the Village Board of the 

Village of Tuxedo Park, Orange County, New York, on May 18, 2022, at 6:50 pm or soon 

thereafter as can be heard at the Village of Tuxedo Park, Village Hall, 80 Lorillard Road, Tuxedo 

Park, New York  10987 to consider the adoption of a Local Law on the use of boats on Wee Wah 

Lake. 

 

Said Local Law will be made available for review in the Village Clerk’s Office, 80 

Lorillard Road, Tuxedo Park, NY and may be examined after May 10, 2022 by any interested party 

from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, Monday through Friday. 

 

By Order of the Village Board dated April 21, 2022. 

 

Elizabeth Doherty – Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


